11th February 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,
Next half term our creative curriculum topic in KS1 will be Birds.  We are very excited to have booked in SMJ Falconry on Friday 18th March.  
They will bring in a selection of birds of prey for the children to meet and will even fly them in our school hall
In order to make this possible could we please ask for a payment of £2.50 for each child to be made on Parent Pay.
Thanking you in anticipation,
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